
INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 622 
NORTH ST. PAUL-MAPLEWOOD-OAKDALE SCHOOLS 

  
CLOSED SESSION 
SCHOOL BOARD 
JUNE 24, 2025 

  
A Closed Session was called to order by Chair Yang at 5:58 PM for the purpose of 
evaluating the superintendent.  Present were: Chair Yang, Vice Chair Anderson, Clerk 
Livingston, Treasurer Martens, and Directors Swor and Yener.  Absent: Director Nitardy 
and Superintendent Tucci Osorio.   
  
A report of the Superintendent’s Evaluation will be provided at the August 19, 2025 
business meeting. 
   
The Closed Session adjourned at 7:28 PM. 
  
                                                                       ​ ​ _____________________________ 
                                                                                   ​  Clerk 

Public notice for solicitation of bids, requests for quotes and requests for proposals are 
located on the ISD 622 website, www.isd622.org. 

http://www.isd622.org/

